Lauren Lewandowski

Attached is a hand written comment from an individual the agency received at the public meeting
held to discuss the project on 11/30/2023. The individual's name and contact information is
included on the attachment.



3 MINNESOTA POLLUTION

Share your comment COHTROL NGENCY

Thank you for your interest in the Pine Bend Landfill expansion project. We value your comments and will
use them to better inform our environmental review and permitting processes.

We invite you to comment on the draft Environmental Assessment Worksheet (EAW) and/or draft air
permit for the proposed project. The solid waste permit will go on public notice in early 2024 and is not
currently available for public comment. Please provide your comments by entering them online using the
specified QR codes or by writing them in below. Please be sure to check the box for what you are
commenting on and include your address or email in case we have follow up questions or need more
information.

Get more information and comment online: « Environmental Assessment Worksheet 2
www.pca.state.mn.us/qr/12 o]

« Draft air permit
www.pca.state.mn.us/qr/13 5388
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_ij}e{ comment _H_ Air permit comment

*if you wish to comment on both, please use separate comment sheets

Please enter your comment below. There is more space on the back of the page.
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Your signature: Date:




